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The   Board of Supervisors of Wolf Township held   their regular meeting on Monday, 

June 10, 2019. The meeting was held at the  Municipal Building located at 695 Rte. 405 

Hwy., Hughesville. 

 

The Board approved bids received from Hammaker East (seal coat), Glenn O. Hawbaker, 

Inc. (paving) and Midatlantic Marking Inc. (line painting).  They also signed the written 

decision approving solar farms for Jason Kline and a 3 lot subdivision for Georgine 

Johnson Real Estate Protector Trust. 

 

Reports were given by Bill Edner for the Hughesville Borough Water Authority and Rick 

Marsh, Chairman of the Hughesville Wolf Township Sewer Authority. 

 

Other business before the Board included participation with members of the West 

Branch Council of Governments to purchase a crack sealing machine and accept the high 

bidder from Municibid for the 2012 GMC.  The Township also will be looking for bids for 

a snow plow to be used on the new pick-up. 

 

The   Planning Commission will meet Monday, July 1 at 7pm for their next regular 

meeting.     The Board of Supervisors will meet on July 8, 2019 at 7:00pm for their 

regular monthly meeting.      All meetings are held at the Municipal Building.  The public 

is always welcome.    


